
 

 
 

Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
October 25, 2013 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: EB-2013-0115 
 
Thank you for your letter of October 23, 2013.  Attached are the documents that 
address the identified concerns; 2 paper copies will follow.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require anything further. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: A. Taylor, The Energy Boutique 
 


